## 11<sup>th</sup> October 2016

To the Families at St. Augustine's College,

## **Parish History Project**

St. Augustine's Parish Kyabram will celebrate its 140<sup>th</sup> Anniversary in 2018. There is a history writing team in the parish researching, collecting stories and writing a book to acknowledge this important event in the parish.

St. Augustine's College is a parish school that began 112 years ago under the leadership of the Augustinians. Since 1904, the school has been a vital and essential part of the parish story. The history of the school was written by Eileen Sullivan for the Centenary in 2004, but the story of the schools within the Parish is very important in the development of the Parish since 1878

We would like the book to commemorate the families who belong in this story and we are inviting you to record your connections by inserting a memorial, a personal statement, at the bottom of a page in the book.

## **Examples include:**

- Mary McCormick wishes to honour her parents Augustine (Gus) and Ailsie McCormick long-term parishioners.
- The Davies family remember parish life and ask blessing on today's parishioners.
- ......family have fond memories of their time in the parish, the school and the football and tennis clubs
- Miriam and Thomas....and their children, ..... remember with love their years at St. Augustine's College from ..... to ....
- *OR* ....your own words

We would like to receive these memorials by the Wednesday 30<sup>th</sup> November 2016. If you would like any further information, please contact Mary McCormick or Maureen Atkins.

We will look forward to hearing from you.

With every blessing for your journey at St. Augustine's College,

Mary McCormick mary mccormick@bigpond.com

Maureen Atkins mvatkins@netspace.net.au